
Volunteer on Presque Isle State Park  

All are welcome to help protect Presque Isle State Park  

from harmful invasive plants! 

 Weed Warriors is a volunteer program that helps identify, monitor and remove    

invasive species from natural areas. Invasive plants crowd-out or outcompete native 

plants that indigenous wildlife and birds need to survive.  

 The Weed Warrior program in designed to accommodate anyone in the community 

that wants to get involved. It’s a great opportunity for students to get service hours, for 

college students to gain field experience with invasive plant management, for educational 

field trips or for business/scout groups that are looking to give back to the community. 

You can help on a regular basis or at a one-time only event, follow our Facebook for pre-

scheduled volunteer days, group event details and other fun plant information! 

Weed Warriors of Presque Isle 

Contact: 

Jen Salem, Program Director– group volunteer events and individual    

volunteer opportunities - jen@regsciconsort.com 

with 

Weed Warriors  


